
 
 

September 13, 2024 

 

CANCELLATION OF NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Chicago City Council 
Committee on Pedestrian and Traffic Safety meeting that was scheduled for 
Monday, September 23rd at 10:00am in City Council Chambers has been 
cancelled.  

 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Daniel La Spata, Chairman 
Committee on Pedestrian and Traffic Safety 


